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I don't understand why there is all of a sudden this push against law abiding citizens 

of this State.  The problems is not with the person buying firearms at your FFL.  We 

already have a background check.  The problem is with rampant crime in this State 

because we refuse to prosecute anyone for a crime anymore.  You as law makers 

have made it easier for criminals because of new laws and lack of prosecution.  Why 

don't you focus on that instead of imposing more unconstitutional restrictions on law 

abiding tax payers such as myself.  I would of loved to have been there in person, 

however I could not get away from my job to do so.  The 9th circuit just ruled in favor 

of the plaintiff with Hawaiis permit law.  I already pay plenty in taxes-fees-licenses 

already, I don't think I should be having to give the State more in licenses and fees to 

use my Constitutional right as a US citizen.  This will not save any lives whatsoever, 

the criminals don't go to the store to get their firearms, their criminals.  This law will 

only affect people who follow the law already and are responsible citizens.  My only 

conclusion therefore is your real reason is to disarm the citizens.   


